
 

 
 
 

 

 

Assistance for Damage Caused by the April 2024 

Earthquake off the Eastern Coast of Taiwan 

  

We would like to express our deepest sympathies to all those affected by the earthquake that 

occurred off the coast of eastern Taiwan on April 3, 2024. 

 

HOLON CO.,LTD. (Headquarters: Tachikawa City, Tokyo; President and Representative Director: 

Ko Cho) has donated 500 thousand yen to be used for relief efforts for those affected by the 

disaster and for restoration and recovery efforts in the affected areas. 

 

(Donation recipient) Japanese Red Cross Society 

 

We pray for the early restoration and recovery of the affected areas. 
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